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ANNUAL MEETING NEWS 

2025 Annual Meeting and Election Notice 

 Johnsonville TVA Employees Credit Union will hold its 2025 Annual Meeting on April 5th, 

2025, at the Briarwood Elementary School in Camden, TN at 10:00am where its newly elected direc-

tors will be announced.  

 The Nominating Committee has nominated one member for each Board position to be filled.  The 

three nominees are Sherry Beasley, Corey Christopher and Cindy Eblen.  A brief bio on each is listed below. 

 

Sherry Beasley—Three Year Term.  

 

 Sherry lives in Camden with her husband Pete.  She is a graduate of Camden Central High and 

attended the University of Tennessee in Knoxville before earning a Certified Public Administrator Designation 

from U T Martin. She continued her education in the field of Finance during her 24 years as Benton County 

Trustee.  She retired from that position in 2022 and became a full time Granna to Anson & Celia.  Sherry is a 

member of Natchez Trace Baptist Church where she teaches Sunday School and Kids on Mission. She has 

served on the New Johnsonville TVA Credit Union Board since 2011.  Sherry believes in serving the communi-

ty and believes in the mission of the Credit Union 

 

Corey Christopher—Three Year Term. 

 

 Corey was born and raised in Camden, TN and graduated from Camden Central High School in 

1995. After high school, he started working for the Bank of Camden while attending college. He was em-

ployed by the Bank of Camden from 1996-2006. He graduated from Bethel University with a Bachelor of Sci-

ence Degree in Business Management in 2004. He then graduated from Union University with a Master of 

Art Degree in Education in 2006 and started working for the Camden Jr. High as a teacher in 2006. Education 

is important to Corey so it came as no surprise that he graduated again, from Union University with an Edu-

cation Specialist Doctoral Degree in 2010. Corey served as the Assistant Principal at Camden Jr. High School 

from 2017-2023 and is currently the Principal since 2023. He is an active member of the Camden First United 

Pentecostal Church since 1996 and serves as the Sunday School Director/Board Member since 2015. He has 

served on the Johnsonville TVA Credit Union's board since 2016. Corey believes in serving the community of 

Camden.  

Cindy Eblen—Three Year Term 

 

 Cynthia Webb Eblen, a 1980 graduate of Camden Central High School and a long-time resident of 

Benton County, has been a member of the Johnsonville TVA Employees Credit Union for over 18 years. For 

the past three years she has served as a board member for JTVAECU. She holds several degrees including a 

Master of Business Administration, Bachelor of Science in Chemical Engineering, and a Master of Nursing 

Science, serving as a certified family nurse practitioner in this and surrounding communities for over 18 

years.  She and her family are active leaders and supporters of strong resources for community, church, and 

business. Ms. Eblen brings to the JTVAECU board over 24 years of experience and knowledge in business, 

finance, and program management and looks forward to continuing to serve the members in this capacity. 
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JOHNSONVILLE TVA EMPLOYEES CREDIT UNION 

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council (FFIEC) 

MEMBER EDUCATION 

 Johnsonville TVA Employees Credit Union (JTVAECU) is committed to preserving your privacy and security. With more 

consumers using the internet to conduct banking transactions, unscrupulous individuals are busy developing new scams targeting 

the unsuspecting public. One of the best ways to avoid fraud is to become an educated consumer and we would like to help you 

in this endeavor. Please take a moment to read this important information on how to keep yourself safe when conducting busi-

ness online. 

PROTECTIONS UNDER REGULATION E 

 Regulation E, also known as Electronic Funds Transfer Act, outlines the rights, liabilities and responsibilities of consum-

ers that use electronic services. Electronic Fund Transfer services include but are not limited to Debit Card, Online Banking, Bill 

Pay, Mobile Banking, Automated Clearing House (ACH), and Automated Teller Machine (ATM)  transactions. These rights, liabili-

ties and responsibilities are described in the Electronic Funds Transfer Agreement and Disclosure that you received at account 

opening. 

CONTACT WITH JTVAECU 

 Our Debit Card Fraud Prevention provider, Fiserv Card Services, may contact you by phone from 833-735-1894 or by text 

from 20733 on behalf of Johnsonville TVA ECU Fraud Alert. If contacted by phone you may be asked to call back at 833-735-1894. 

If you receive a text message, you may be asked to call back at 833-735-1892. If you are uncomfortable with the call at any time 

you receive, you may hang up and call back at 833-735-1894 or contact the credit union during normal business hours at 800-338

-4609. Our Credit Card Fraud Prevention provider, Fiserv Card Services, may contact you by phone from 833-763-2018 or by text 

from 20733 on behalf of Johnsonville TVA ECU Fraud Alert. If contacted by phone you may be asked to call back at 833-763-2018. 

If you receive a text message, you may be asked to call back at 833-763-2021. Fiserv Card Services will NEVER ask for your whole 

card number, expiration date, PIN number, or online banking credentials. They may ask you to verify your mailing zip code, the 

last four digits of your card number, and/or the amount of your last valid transaction or payment. For the Fraud Prevention pro-

gram to operate at its highest level, please contact JTVAECU to update your cell phone number(s) and email address. Also, con-

tact the credit union to update any travel plans.  
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NOMINATIONS BY PETITION – 2025 

 Johnsonville TVA Employees Credit Union’s official petitions must be signed by 1% of the membership (a minimum of 

104 signatures of members in good standing) filed at the Johnsonville TVA Employees Credit Union’s office located at 209 

Hwy 641 North, Camden, TN 38320 by February 10th, 2025, which is the closing date for receiving nominations by petition.  If 

no official petitions are filed by February 10th, 2025, there will be no election by ballot and no nominations from the floor.  

When only one member is nominated for each position to be filled, each nominee shall be deemed elected by general con-

sent or acclamation.  If there is more than one nominee for any position, the election shall be by in-person vote at the Annual 

Meeting April 5th, 2025. 


